

ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON

66 BROOKS DRIVE BRAINTREE, MASSACHUSETTS 02184-3839

June 13, 2012

Mr. Timothy J. Muise, O.P. MCI Shirley P.O. Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

Very Reverend

Dear Mr. Muise:

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Archdiocese regarding the banning of Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion at MCI Shirley.
I am forwarding your letter of June 7 to Deacon, the Director of Health Care and Prison Ministries. I know that Deacon Greer will investigate the issue you raise and contact you directly. Be assured that we will also bring this matter to the attention of Cardinal
Thank you again for sharing with us the concerns of the Catholic Community at MCI Shirley. Very truly yours
Director Professional Standards & Oversight
cc: Deacon